Friendly Reminder

As many of you know and for those that may not know, the Orchard Lending Library is
up and running. The library is located in the city hall and the hours of operation are
Monday through Friday 8 to 2 and Saturdays from 12-2. Donations are welcome at any
time.

Keep in mind that you do not always have to have a permit when remodeling or adding
to an existing property, but sometimes you do. To be on the safe side call the city hall
and find out.

Coming Soon

The City’s general election for Mayor and councilmembers is coming up soon. Early
voting will begin on October 13™ and run through October 30™", at the city hall from 8 to
2 daily and October 23™ and 30 at the city hall from 7 to 7. November 3™ 2020 is
election day and the city hall will be open for voting from 7 to 7.

Starting December 2020, the city will be offering curbside recycling at no charge for the
citizens. Recycling will be picked up the first Monday of every month. If you wish not to
participate please notify the city hall and a cart will not be delivered to your house, if
the city hall is not notified you will receive a cart. The carts will be the same size as the
trash carts except they will have a tan lid and be labeled Recycle. If you feel as though
your household will have more than one cart of recycling per month you can request a
second cart.

If you have any questions feel free to contact the city hall. Email: coforchard@twilt.net
or 979-478-6893
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